
 

 

Upper Paxton Township Board of Supervisors 
Special Bid Opening Meeting 

June 16, 2017 
 
 

Those in attendance: Ron Hepner, Supervisor; Luanna Zimmerman, 
Secretary/Manager; Bill Rosancrans, and Clay Kantz. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Hepner at 10:00 a.m.     
 
Bids for sealcoating, full depth reclamation, and pipe replacement were opened. They 
are as follows:  
 
Sealcoating 
Hammaker East - $22,922.28 
Midland Asphalt- $33,172.08 
 
Full Depth Reclamation 
E.J. Breneman – Grange Hall Rd - $47,226.00, Isle of Q Rd - $78,616.24,  
Landis Dr- $80,974.88, Summers Rd- $100,728.13 
Recon – Grange Hall Rd - $53,705.50, Isle of Q Rd - $88,257.54,  
Landis Dr – $96,792.66, Summers Rd - $129,173.58 
Midland Asphalt – Grange Hall Rd - $71,815.00, Isle of Q Rd - $112,174.60,  
Landis Dr - $118,852.20, Summers Rd - $167,746.70 
 
Rife Road Pipe Replacement 
Grosser Excavating, Inc. - $29,174.06 
Kevin E. Raker Construction LLC - $87,171.63 
Mid – State Paving, LLC - $74,695.00 
 
These bids were tabled and will be awarded at a later date. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:20 a.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Luanna Zimmerman, 
Secretary 
 


